
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for unity, religious discourse update to face
challenges

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the brothers at the Kurdistan

Justice Group, and met their leader, Sheik prince Ali Bapir on 10/10/2023, and recalled the

years of struggle against the dictatorship and the first steps to form the modern Iraqi

government and facing terrorism.

His Eminence stressed the importance of line and word unity, synergizing efforts to find root

solutions for the outstanding issues between the federal and regional governments. H.E.

stressed investing in the current stage which features stability to build trust and find a

reassuring equation for everyone in addition to guaranteeing rights. H.E. called to unite the

Kurdish line and for dialogue among the political powers as the unity of the Kurdish field is

important to enhance Iraq’s stability.

H.E. lauded the victories of our people in Palestine and called upon the international

community to take responsibility in protecting the unarmed Palestinian people from the Israeli

military machine. H.E. called upon the Islamic world to have a unified position towards what’s

taking place in the occupied land, in addition to updating the religious discourse with the

challenges of the stage and the importance of facing deviant ideologies and reinforcing the

Muslim youth.


